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Larry began his UC career at UC San Diego in 1988 as an Administrative Assistant in the 
University Bookstore Computer Center. After 30 years of service in various departments, he 
retired from UC San Diego in 2019 as a Computer Resource Specialist with UC San Diego 
Extension. 

Since retirement, Larry enjoys traveling with his wife Teresa who is also a retiree from UC San 
Diego with more than 30 years of service. In 2025 they will be celebrating their 50th wedding 
anniversary. 

In his spare time he enjoys web building, photography, video editing, and watching movies. 

 


